Jim Owczarski
City Clerk

*‘ h jowcza@milwaukee.gov
[11\‘ &U 99 Office of the City Clerk

Richard G. Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk
rpfafi@milwaukee. gov

CERTIFIED MAIL

June 4, 2018

Jane Taugher

Bay View Historical Society
2590 S. Superior St.
Milwaukee, W1 53207

RE: Resolution relating to the Permanent Historic Designation of the property at 2590 and the
property at 2594-2598 South Superior Street, the Beulah Brinton House, in the 14th
Aldermanic District

Dear Ms. Taugher:

This letter is to inform you that the above matter will be considered at the July 2nd Historic Preservation
Commission meeting, which begins at 3:00 p.m. in Room 301-A of Milwaukee City Hall, 200 E Wells St.

At this meeting, you or a representative may speak on your application for historic designation.

Respectfully,
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